laney kibel <laneykibel@hotmail.com>

Diane Feinstein recently made it clear that so many older legislators are not recognizing the
urgency of our environmental crisis. She spoke to you kids about patience. We can not be
patient with air quality in our state, we should not be explaining how politics work, it is time to act
and the time is right now. Tighten up this bill, 2023 is plenty long to wait.

The asthma rates in Portland continue to climb, the particulates in our air are way above
acceptable levels.

Let us vote for Oregon's citizens not business.



